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Message from Vice Chancellor

Let us embark on a journey towards academic excellence and positive transformation. I eagerly anticipate the possibilities ahead 
and am confident that, united, we will attain unparalleled levels of pride and accomplishment for North Western University.

Message from Chairman
It's a privilege to address you as one of the pioneering founders of North Western University 
(NWU), which is contributing to making efficient, innovative, and competent leaders for the 
public and private sectors of the country. Following the legacy with the aim of creating higher 
education opportunities for the students of Khulna and the southwestern region, North 
Western University started its glorious journey as the first ever UGC-approved private university 
established in Khulna in the spring-2013 semester with 440 students and the forefront slogan 
"Committed to World Class Education." At present, around 3000 students, 70 full-time faculty 
members, nearly half a hundred adjunct faculties, and more than a hundred officers and staff 
are running the activities of the university with utmost determination, diligence, and 
dedication. It is indeed a pleasure and pride that our university has already entered its 12th year 
of excellence and glory. The rampant progress of NWU has been a matter of true honor and 
great pride to witness.

Since 2013, a large number of our graduates and postgraduates have been obtaining higher 
degrees from reputed foreign universities across the world and have also been vitally 
contributing in respective professional fields through creativity, honesty, and excellence. As one 
of the private universities in the southwestern region of Bangladesh, our journey has not only 
prized accomplishments but deftly handled challenges and uncertainties as well.

Prof. Dr. Mohammod Sirajul Huq Chowdhury
Chairman

Board of Trustees, NWU Trust

Together with our entire team of academic and administrative officials, we hope to be able to carry forward the tradition of 
continuous improvement. I firmly believe that our university will play a key role in the expansion and development of higher 
education in the southwestern region and prove to be a proud contributor to nurturing truly patriotic scholars with mind and 
mission to serve the country selflessly. I am really looking forward to finding NWU at the peak of its potentials and deserved success 
in the time ahead.

With profound gratitude and great enthusiasm, I embrace the esteemed position of Vice 
Chancellor at North Western University (NWU), Khulna. I extend acknowledgment to various 
stakeholders: our current and prospective students, dedicated faculties, accomplished 
researchers, hardworking administration, and esteemed alumni.

North Western University (NWU) has established a position as a leader in the sphere of tertiary 
education in the southwestern region of Bangladesh. NWU stands as a beacon of excellence in 
higher education, renowned for its diverse and inclusive community.  At the heart of our 
institution lies a commitment to fostering an environment incorporating rigorous academic 
inquiry, groundbreaking research and a deep commitment to the betterment of society. NWU is 
committed to create leaders of outstanding quality who will contribute to building a 
prosperous Bangladesh and help the process of modern globalization.

Students are the heart of our institution. Their ardent pursuit of knowledge and commitment to 
excellence propel our collective success. We are committed to providing them with every 
opportunity for personal and academic growth, as we believe in their potential to be the leaders 
and innovators of tomorrow. To our prospective students, I extend a warm and hearty welcome. 
Their journey with us promises boundless opportunities for intellectual exploration and 
personal growth. Embrace the diverse experiences and relationships that await you as you 
embark on this life-changing chapter of your academic journey.

Professor Dr. Sheikh Md. Enayetul Babar
Vice Chancellor

North Western University, Khulna
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NWU Family Welcomes Prof. Dr. Mohammod Sirajul Huq Chowdhury, the New 
Chairman, North Western University Trust

Professor Dr. Sheikh Md. Enayetul Babar Joins NWU as VC

Prof. Sheikh Md. Enayetul Babar, PhD joined North Western University 
(NWU) as its Vice Chancellor on February 1, 2024. He was appointed for a 
four year term by the president of Bangladesh and Chancellor of the 
university. Prior to joining the position, he was a professor at the 
Biotechnology and Genetic Engineering Discipline (BGE) Khulna University. 
He had been in teaching in Biotechnology and Genetic Engineering 
Discipline, Khulna University since 1996. Prof. Babar obtained his PhD in 
Biomolecular Science from University of Science and Technology (UST), and 
Korea Institute of Science and Technology (KIST), South Korea in 2008.

Prof. Babar did Master of Engineering in Bioprocess Technology from Asian 
Institute of Technology (AIT) Thailand in 2001 and B.Sc. in Chemical 
Engineering from the Bangladesh University of Engineering & Technology 
(BUET) in 1995. He is engaged in multidimensional research, which includes 
Internal Quality Assurance in Tertiary Education, Bioreactor Design, Biofuel, 
Systems Biology, Bioanalytical Method Development, 
Biological/Biochemical Waste Management, and Process Optimization. A 
total of 21 journal articles by prof. Babar have been published in reputed 
national and international journals.
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Prayer Meeting Held at NWU for Martyrs, Injured Students of the Anti-Discrimination 
Student Movement-2024

North Western University (NWU) organized a prayer 
meeting for the martyrs killed in the anti-discrimination 
movement-2024 and for the speedy recovery of the 
injured students on Tuesday, August 20, 2024, at NWU 
premises. North Western University Vice Chancellor Prof. 
Dr. Sheikh Enayetul Babar expressed profound grief over 

the memory of the victims of the anti-discrimination 
movement. The vice chancellor, along with other high 
officials, expressed deep condolences to the bereaved 
families. The Treasurer, Deans, Registrar, Proctor, Heads 
of different departments, administrative officials, and 
NWU students attended the prayer meeting.

NWU Board of Trustee Members Welcomes Prof. Dr. Mohammod Sirajul Huq 
Chowdhury, the New Chairman, North Western University Trust at the begining of the 
67th Board Meeting of NWU Trust
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Fresher’s Orientation : Spring-2024

In his speech, Prof. Dr. Mahmood Hossain said that Northwestern 
University has been keeping pace with the changing modern world 
with the advancement of science and technology for more than ten 
years and making graduates competent through timely teaching of 
various subjects.

North Western University (NWU) held an orientation program for the 
freshers of the Spring-2024 semester at the auditorium of Khulna 
Shilpakala Academy on Saturday, March 9, 2024. Prof. Dr. Mahmood 
Hossain, Vice Chancellor, Khulna University, attended the event as the 
chief guest, and NWU Vice Chancellor Professor Dr. Sheikh Md. 
Enayetul Babar presided over the program.

He urged freshers to study at the university and 
become an ideal person to lead the country, nation, 
and society efficiently at the end of the education. He 
hoped that the freshers of this university would 
follow the tradition of their elders to keep the campus 
neat and clean. He congratulated the teachers, 
students, and members of the orientation committee 
and wished them all the success. In the closing 
remarks, Prof. Dr. Sheikh Md. Enayetul Babar 
congratulated the freshers for choosing North 
Western University and wished them greater success 
in the future. He also urged them to be honest and 
good human beings. At the end, the vice chancellor 
thanked the orientation committee and all the 
participants for making the program a success.

Treasurer, Deans, Registrar, Proctor, Heads, Faculty 
Members, Administrative Officials, and newly 
admitted students, among others, were present in 
the program. At the end of the program, a cultural 
event was held by the students of NWU to welcome 
the freshers of Spring 2024.
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Upgradation of Civil Engineering Laboratory, NWU

North Western University (NWU) upgraded the 
laboratories of the Civil Engineering Department in Fall 
2023. New types of equipment have been added to 
upgrade five laboratories, namely the Transportation 
Engineering Laboratory, Practical Surveying Laboratory, 
Geotechnical Engineering Laboratory, Environmental 
Engineering Laboratory, and Engineering Materials 
Laboratory. The creation of the Civil Engineering 
laboratories has had a profound impact on the success of 
the department in allowing opportunities for students

like Plain Table, Engineering Chains, tapes, levels, 
prismatic compass, and theodolites, and the new 
addition is a modern high-quality Total Station (Kolida) 
(KTS 442UT) for accurate and digital levels. 
Undergraduate students use the laboratory as an integral 
part of their surveying coursework and obtain any 
topographic information that can help their design 
projects, such as highway design and land development. 
Moreover, students learn techniques about how to 
gather field data and use them for preparing maps with

both traditional and modern instruments on a week-long 
field’s survey program. Geotechnical Engineering 
Laboratory of North Western University is equipped with 
all modern types of machinery required for advanced 
research and consultancy services. The primary aim of 
the Geotechnical Lab is to advance the theory and 
application of soil mechanics. This laboratory provides 
both students and faculty members with an excellent 
opportunity to conduct quality research. Along with 
other basic tests on soil, the newly attached equipment is 
Sand Cone Apparatus, Unconfined Compression Testing 
Machine, and Direct Shear Testing Machine.

Environmental Engineering Laboratory of North Western 
University has always been a resourceful place for 
conducting advanced research and consultancy. The new 
addition to the lab is Multimeter (HANNA, HI-9813-61) 
(pH, TDS, EC), Turbidity meter (HANNA-TU-2016), 
Dissolved Oxygen Meter (LUTRON, DO-5509) and UV-VIS 
Spectrophotometer (FAITHFUL).

Engineering Materials Laboratory of North Western 
University has almost all kinds of apparatus that provide 
excellent support for material testing and consultancy. 
The newly added Analog Scale (BUET Calibrated) in the 
Compression Testing Machine has enhanced the 
accuracy and appropriateness of the laboratory.  

(All the Dial Gauges and equipment are BUET calibrated)

and faculty members to explore more extensive and 
comprehensive research and teaching activities.

Transportation Engineering Laboratory has been 
providing testing and design contributions since its 
inception in diverse areas including quality control and 
testing of highway materials, geometric design of 
highways, structural design of pavements, field 
investigations of highway projects, traffic control and 
management, accident analysis and safety measures, 
feasibility study of transport projects, preparation and 
evaluation of contractual documents. This is just one of 
the impressive new laboratory additions where the main 
equipment is available for the identification and 
determination of the properties of bituminous binders 
and asphalt mixtures. The newly added equipment is the 
penetration testing machine, loss on heating test 
apparatus, softening point test apparatus, impact testing 
apparatus, ACV testing apparatus, flakiness and 
elongation index testing apparatus, CBR testing 
apparatus, Marshall method of mix design apparatus, 
ovens of different kinds, etc.

Practical Surveying Laboratory of the Department of Civil 
Engineering, North Western University, continued to 
provide service of equipment maintenance and 
production of special surveying accessories in support of 
teaching & learning and research activities. It contains 
many conventional and modern surveying instruments



North Western University Organizes Fall-2024 Admission Fair

The Fall 2024 Admission Fair of North 
Western University (NWU) began on 
May 13, 2024 and ended on May 23, 
2024 at the Administrative Building 
of NWU, Sonadanga. The fair was 
inaugurated by NWU Vice Chancellor 
Professor Dr. Sheikh Md. Enayetul 
Babar, who graced the event as the 
chief guest. During the event, the 
Vice Chancellor emphasized NWU's 
unwavering commitment to 
providing globally recognized quality 
education to students, equipping 
them with the necessary skills to 
tackle the challenges of the 21st 
century. NWU takes pride in its 
exceptional bunch of faculty members,

state-of-the-art campus, and various 
facilities such as labs and clubs, all of 
which contribute to an effective 
teaching and learning environment. 
The university follows 
outcome-based education (OBE) 
curricula to ensure a comprehensive 
educational experience. The 
inauguration program was attended 
by esteemed individuals such as the 
Treasurer, Deans of faculties, 
Registrar, Heads of Departments, 
Director (F&A), Controller of the 
Examinations, Faculty Members, and 
Admin officials of the university. At 
the beginning of every semester, 
NWU organizes 3 to 4 fairs. In the

admission fair, all students avail 10% 
discount on their tuition fees. Apart 
from this, students get tuition fee 
waivers based on their academic 
results. NWU also gives 100% tuition 
fee waiver for sons and daughters of 
freedom fighters and 25% tuition 
waiver for siblings. Female students 
and tribals also avail 5% additional 
tuition waiver. Furthermore, 
admitted students will have the 
opportunity to receive attractive gifts. 
NWU accepts applications for various 
programs including BBA, Law, BA 
(Hons) in English, B.Sc. in CSE, B.Sc. in 
EEE, B.Sc. in Civil Engineering, MBA, 
MDS, MPH, and MA in English.

Unveiling of “NWU BULLETIN”

Professor Dr. Sheikh Md. Enayetul Babar, Vice Chancellor, North Western University (NWU), Khulna unveiled “NWU 
Bulletin: Spring-2024” in the seminar room of the university.
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Department of Law organized a seminar entitled “The 
Role of Legal Aid Services in Promoting Human Rights” 
on Monday, May 20, 2024 at the seminar room of Building 
1 of North Western University.

The chief guest of the program was Prof. Dr. Sheikh Md. 
Enayetul Babar, Vice Chancellor, North Western 
University. Dr. Md. Rouf Biswas, Dean, Faculty of Liberal 
Arts and Human Science was present as a special guest of 
the seminar. The keynote speaker was Dr. Md. Atikus 
Samad, Additional Chief Judicial Magistrate, Bagerhat. 
Md. Ibrahim Khalil, Assistant Judge and District Legal Aid 
officer, Bagerhat was also present on the occasion. Vice 
Chancellor Prof. Dr. Sheikh Md. Enayetul Babar in his 
speech gave practical information regarding Legal Aid 
Services in Bangladesh. The Vice Chancellor insisted that 
the law students should not be confined in the

classrooms only, rather they should also work to ensure 
justice to the poor litigant. The keynote speaker Dr. Md. 
Atikus Samad highlighted the benefits and success of 
Legal Aid Services in his speech. He gave importance to 
creating awareness about Legal Aid Services in 
promoting human rights. Bagerhat district legal aid 
officer Mr. Ibrahim Khalil highlighted many important 
aspects of Legal Aid Services in Bangladesh and 
encouraged everyone to take legal services free of cost. 
He also presented a documentary about the procedure of 
legal aid.

The seminar was inaugurated with the welcome speech 
of the convener of the program, Mr. Aroj Ali, and ended 
with a question answer-session and vote of thanks from 
the Department Head Hasibul Hossain Sumon.

Seminar on “The Role of Legal Aid Services in Promoting Human Rights”
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NWU Organizes Training on Office Management

North Western University (NWU) 
organized training on Office 
Management for the officers on 
Tuesday, June 5, 2024 at the seminar 
room of the administrative building 
in Sonadanga.

The inaugural session started with a 
welcome speech by Prof. Md. Tabibar 
Rahman, Registrar, NWU. Special 
guests of the program were Prof. 
Kanai Lal Sarkar, Treasurer, NWU and 
Prof. Khan Golam Quddus, Registrar 
in charge, Khulna University. Prof. 
Kanai Lal Sarkar in his speech 
requested all the participants to ask 
questions and gather knowledge 
from the experience of the resource 
person. Prof. Khan Golam Quddus in 
his speech urged all to set a goal and

to have a workplan to reach there. He 
also said that NWU has all the 
potential to be in the world ranking 
like the other private universities. He 
urged all to work together and to 
ensure a cooperative work 
environment which will help NWU to 
become a smart university and to 
lead toward smart Bangladesh.

The chief guest of the program was 
the Honorable Vice Chancellor Prof. 
Dr. Md. Enayetul Babar.  The Vice 
Chancellor in his speech said that the 
more we will interact with people, the 
more we will learn. He also 
emphasized that there is no 
alternative to training. Training 
sessions give a chance to meet 
experts and learn. NWU has a plan to

organize training sessions regularly 
to enrich the knowledge level of the 
employees which will put forward the 
University. The technical session was 
conducted by Prof. Dr. Md. Matiul 
Islam, Agrotechnology Discipline, 
and Additional Director, IQAC, Khulna 
University.  Prof. Matiul had an 
insightful presentation on different 
aspects of office management. He 
started with the characteristics of 
officers in an office and ended with 
the etiquette or manners in the office 
environment. At the end of the 
presentation, there was a 
question-answer session. The 
program ended with certificate 
distribution among the participants 
and a vote of thanks from Mr. Tajul 
Islam, Director, IQAC, NWU. 
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Computer Science and Engineering Department Arranges Webinars

North Western University (NWU) celebrated International 
Mother Languages Day emphasizing the importance of 
preserving the Bangla language in all aspects of life.

The commemoration ceremony commenced at the break 
of dawn with the national flag being hoisted and flown at 
half-mast at precisely 5.30 am. Later at 9.00 am the 
teachers, students, officers, and other employees of the 
university wore black badges. At 9.30 am a Provat Ferry 
started from Ferri-ghat More and ended at Shaheed 
Hadis Park where a wreath-laying ceremony took place. 
NWU also organized a discussion session and special 
prayers in its seminar room at Building 1, Sonadanga.

Prof. Dr. Sheikh Md. Enayetul Babar, Vice Chancellor, NWU 
graced the program as the chief guest while Prof. Dr. Md. 
Nawsher Ali Moral, Dean, Faculty of Science and 
Technology chaired the program, and Prof. Kanai Lal 
Sarkar, Treasurer, was present in the program as the 
special guest.

Among others, Treasurer, Deans, Registrar, Faculty 
Members, Administrative Officials, and Students also 
took part in the program. The event concluded with a 
unanimous call to uphold the spirit of the Bangla 
language in all spheres of people’s lives to pay homage to 
the martyrs who sacrificed their lives for the language in 1952.

NWU Celebrates International Mother Language Day

The Department of Computer 
Science and Engineering (CSE) 
organized three webinars on 
different dates and time of February 
and March 2024.

The first webinar on “Introduction to 
MS Office” led by Debbindu Bairage 
was held on February 8, 2024. The 
webinar offered participants a 
foundational understanding of the 
essential Microsoft Office 
applications. This session was 
designed to equip users with the 
skills necessary to use MS Word, 
Excel, and OneNote effectively in 
both professional and personal

settings. The second webinar was 
instructed by G M Kamrul on “LaTeX” 
and was held on March 10, 2024. The 
online seminar was designed to 
introduce participants to LaTeX 
which is a high-quality typesetting 
system widely used for creating 
technical and scientific documents.

The department organized the third 
webinar on “Unlocking the secrets of 
Microsoft PowerPoint”. It was 
conducted by Asif Al Fattah and held 
on March 31, 2024. This webinar 
revealed the tips and tricks to create 
compelling and professional 
presentations.



The Department of Electrical and Electronic Engineering 
(EEE) hosted a Freshers’ Reception program on February 
19, 2024 to welcome the new members of the 
department in Spring-24 at Building 2 of North Western 
University. The Program was organized by the senior 
students of the department. The event was graced by 
esteemed guests including renowned Professor Dr.

Bashudev Chandra Ghosh and department head Mr. Ayaj 
Uddin Ahmed. The program was an opportunity for the 
fresh faces to familiarize themselves with the academic 
environment and faculty members who are at the 
forefront of research and innovation in the field of EEE. 
Faculty members, admin officials, and students were 
also present on the occasion.
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Spring-24 Freshers’ Reception at the Department of Electrical and Electronic 
Engineering 

NWU Unveils Convocation Logo

The Vice Chancellor unveiled the 1st Convocation Logo of 
North Western University (NWU) on Monday, June 10, 
2024, at the seminar room of the administrative building 
in Sonadanga, Khulna.

Giving a chance to the existing students to be a part of 
the 1st convocation, the university launched an open 
competition among the students to design the logo for 
the 1st convocation, which was held on September 14, 
2024.

A committee consisting of five members was formed to 
run the competition and select the best design. The 
committee shortlisted three designs from the 21 
submitted by the students. After an extensive analysis, 
the committee selected the final design from the 
shortlisted three.
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NWU Observed the 54th 
Independence Day of Bangladesh 
with dignity and due respect. To 
commemorate this historic day, NWU 
held a program commencing with the 
hoisting of the national flag at 5.56 
am on Tuesday, 26 March 2024 at the 
NWU campus, Sonadanga, Khulna.

NWU also organized a discussion 
session presided over by Vice 
Chancellor Prof. Dr. Sheikh Md. 
Enayetul Babar. The chief guest on 
the occasion was Alhaj Talukder 
Abdul Khaleque, former Chairman, 
Board of Trustees. On this occasion, a

prayer was offered at the end of the 
discussion session for peace, 
security, and prosperity of the 
country and for the departed souls of 
the freedom fighters.

Alhaj Talukder Abdul Khaleque in his 
speech presented a brief history of 
the Independence War and talked 
about the significant role of the 
Father of the Nation Bangabandhu 
Sheikh Mujibur Rahman. He 
reminded the young that our 
independence has not come easily 
and urged them to know the history. 
He also urged us to work for harmony

and solidarity of the country. A quiz 
competition on different aspects of  
the independence war was also 
organized at the university. The chief 
guest awarded the winners after his 
valuable speech in the discussion 
session.
The day was celebrated to mark its 
historical significance and to create 
awareness among the young 
generation. Deans of different 
faculties, Heads of various 
departments, Faculty Members, 
Registrar, Administrative Officials, 
and Students of the university 
participated in the event. 

NWU Celebrates 54th Independence Day



ELL Department Arranges Water and Saline Distribution Amid Heatwave

Responding to the call of humanity, the Dept. of English 
Language and Literature arranged “water and saline 
distribution” on May 02, 2024. NWU Vice Chancellor 
inaugurated the initiative of distributing bottled water 
and saline among those enduring the heat outside or 
commuting to protect them from scorching heat as the 
country experienced a heatwave in April-May.

In the midst of a severe heatwave, where individuals 
especially day laborers and workers associated with 
daily transport, find themselves outdoors due to work 
commitments, the discomfort for those in outdoor 
settings is notably higher. Recognizing the urgency of 
the situation, the NWU ELL Department took a 
proactive step to alleviate some of the harshness of the 
intense heat.

Registrar Prof. Md. Tabibar Rahman, Faculty members, 
Admin officials, and Students among others were 
present on the occasion. 

Department of Law organized the annual picnic at Dream 
Valley Park, Jhenaidah on February 17, 2024. The event 
was executed by Spring-2020 batch under the 
supervision of Aroj Ali, Assistant Professor, Department 
of Law. Faculties, students and guests attended the 
event. Atickus Samad, Additional Chief Judicial 
Magistrate, Bagerhat and Senior Judicial Magistrate of 
Jhenaidah Faruk Azam attended the event as special 
guests. The picnic bus headed to the spot at 8.00 am. The 
attendees were served breakfast during the trip towards 

the spot. The whole event was filled with various outdoor 
games and arrangements along with pool access. After 
lunch, a slot was kept for cultural activities in which 
faculty members and students participated. The best 
part of the picnic was the raffle draw where both the 
teachers and students won prizes. In the end, 
refreshment was served before leaving the venue. The 
picnic was remarkable as it helped to strengthen the 
bridge between faculty members and students.

Annual Picnic 2024: Department of Law
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The authorities of North Western University (NWU) organized a tree plantation campaign at the campus premises at 
Sonadanga and Moylapota as part of the campus beautification program. NWU Vice Chancellor Professor Dr. Sheikh Md. 
Enayetul Babar (at the center) inaugurated the program by planting a royal poinciana sapling on Monday, 19 August, 
2024.

NWU Pitha Utshob-1430

items, such as chicken nuggets, chicken cutlet, Chicken 
chop, chotpoti, fuchka, etc. The Pitha Utshob was 
inaugurated by Prof. Dr. Md. Nawsher Ali Moral, Vice 
Chancellor (acting). Treasurer, Deans, Registrar, and 
Director (F & A) were also present in the inauguration 
session. The festival drew a large crowd. Guests, 
students, and faculty members were delighted to enjoy 
traditional homemade pithas on this pleasant occasion.

NWU students arranged “Pitha Utshob-1430” on 18 
January 2024 at IEB premises. Six Departments of NWU 
gave six pitha stalls showcasing wide varieties of 
delicious pithas including Patishapta, Nakshi, Mug 
Pakon, Chitai, Kheer Puli, Jhal Puli, Fuljhuri, Chita Pitha, 
Shemai Pitha and others along with some popular 
desserts, Kunafa, carrot Phirni, Payesh, and so on 
prepared by themselves. They also offered various spicy 



Annual Sports Competition-2024
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Treasurer, Deans of the Faculties, Registrar, Heads of the Departments, President of the Annual Sports Competition, 
Admin officials, and Staff were also present on the occasion. A total of 475 male students and 659 female students 
performed in a total of 27 events. On the following day, the former Chairman of the Board of Trustees of the University 
Alhaj Talukder Abdul Khaleque attended the prize-giving ceremony as chief guest.

He congratulated all the students on their performance and stressed the importance of sports in the lives of all. The 
chief guest also awarded prizes and certificates to the winners. He was accompanied by the program president Prof. Dr. 
Sheikh Md. Enayetul Babar, Vice Chancellor, NWU. At the end of the event, the Vice Chancellor thanked all the 
participants as well as organizing committee members and committed to holding the Annual Sports Competition every 
year.

North Western University (NWU) held its annual sports 
event at the premises of the C & B colony field in 
Joragate, Khulna on February 3 and 4, 2024. Prof. Dr. 
Sheikh Md. Enayetul Babar, Vice Chancellor, NWU 
inaugurated the event by raising the national flag and 
flying a pair of pigeons, and a handful of balloons on 
February 3, 2024 at 9.30 am at the C & B colony field.



Inter-Department Cricket Tournament-2024

The EEE student Naim Hossain won the 
award of Man of the Match and Man of 
the Tournament.  NWU Vice Chancellor 
Prof. Dr. Sheikh Md. Enayetul Babar 
distributed prizes among the winners as 
chief guest. Besides, NWU high officials, 
faculty members, and students were also 
present at the program. The Department 
of Electrical and Electronic Engineering 
bagged the championship trophy while 
the Department of Civil Engineering 
achieved the runner-up trophy.

North Western University (NWU) Inter 
Department Cricket Tournament was 
held from February 27, 2024 to February 
29, 2024, at C & B Colony, Joragate.  All 
the six departments of NWU participated 
in the tournament. Vice Chancellor Prof. 
Dr. Sheikh Md. Enayetul Babar 
inaugurated the tournament on 
February 27, 2024. The final match and 
prize-giving ceremony of the tournament 
were held on February 29, 2024.

The Department of Civil Engineering (CE) 
and the Department of Electrical and 
Electronics Engineering (EEE) faced each 
other in an electrifying final. The Civil 
Engineering Department won the toss 
and elected to bowl first. Electrical and 
Electronics Engineering Department 
scored 130 runs in 10 overs. In reply, the 
Civil Engineering Department could 
reach 103 in 10 overs and lost by 27 runs.
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B. Sc. in CSE
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Master of Development Studies (MDS)
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MA in English (Literature)
MA in ELT (English Language Teaching)
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BBA
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MBA (Executive)

Faculty of Business Studies

Master of Public Health (MPH)
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North Western University
Committed to World Class Education 

The First Private University in KhulnaUGC & Govt. Approved

ADMISSION GOING ON

TUITION FEES
WAIVER

Up to100%

Features and Facilities:

Workshop based teaching by experienced Faculty Members of NWU & Adjunct
Faculties from reputed Public Universities.
Well-equipped modern laboratories for Faculty of Science and Technology.

Enriched and well-organized library.
Well-furnished air-conditioned class rooms with multimedia facilities and high
speed internet access.
Co-Curricular activities.

Scholarship facilities for the poor and meritorious students.

Convenient class schedule for professionals.

Credit transfer facilities.

Merit based scholarship.
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236, M. A. Bari Road, Sonadanga, Khulna-9100
info@nwu.ac.bd01755-226611, 01970-226611

Online Application: www.nwu.ac.bd/online_admission.php
facebook.com/nwu.ac.bdwww.nwu.ac.bd


